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From: guswalk@gmail.com
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Public Hearing Regarding Metro Fare changes
Date: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 7:05:15 PM
Importance: High

Good Evening:
I am a disabled person who is currently eligible for
Paratransit.
Will I need to be recertified to be able to pay lower
fares using the SmartCard?
Also, will we be able to reload our card using our
personsl PC’s?
 
I like the “Capping” feature.  I believe it will help
people budget for their commutes.
Also, I like the idea that people can still use cash to
board non BRT routes, and get passes at the BRT
transfer stations.
When I heard that Metro was no longer going to
accept cash on the busses, I was concerned about
how visitors to the Madison area would be able to
ride the bus.
 
Thank you.
 
Jo Ann Gustavson
902 N High Point Rd Apt 234
Madison, WI 53717
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